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Green, Matthew 

Thank you. 

Thank you very much for representing the St. Clair community today at City Hall. I'm happy to have the opportunity to 

further understand the development of 100 Cumberland, ask more questions, and consider the future of our 

neighbourhood. 

Looking forward to the community meeting, Victoria Tizzard. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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